Christian Education Council Minutes
November 1, 2020
Present:  Bill Harrison, Lisa Harrison, Amy Schultz, Theresa Martin, Shelby Holly, Kathy Wilson and Pastor Chris Schwab
Bill opened with a prayer
Minutes of October 11, 2020 meeting were reviewed and approved
Business:
Sunday School:
	Youth Sunday School  - Three students are regularly attending and are actively involved.  Additional story books were purchased so that each student has a copy of the weekly stories.  (The curriculum this year eliminated take home story sheets.) The classroom is sanitized after each class.
[bookmark: _GoBack]	The young adult class will begin reading the “Bible in one year” in January.  This was requested by the class.  Lisa will order the books. The class will continue to utilize a discussion format until that time which focuses on choices and consequences. The classroom is sanitized after each class.
Youth Fellowship:
	Kathy Wilson will direct the activities for the older group of individuals and will touch base with the young adults and their families.   Bill and Lisa will be the leaders of the younger folk.  No activities have been scheduled as of this time.
Advent Activities:
	Advent Calendars will be distributed to the students (supply on hand).  Wooden, Advent Christmas tree shaped box crafts will be ordered for all students.


Next meeting will occur Sunday, November 1, 2020


						Respectfully Submitted,
						Bill
						Bill Harrison
Council Chair

